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September 21, 2021 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
THROUGH:  Bryant Powell, City Manager 
FROM:   Jennifer Pena, City Clerk  
SUBJECT:  Bingo License Application – VFW Superstition Mountain 9399  

 
 

An application for a Class B bingo license has been submitted by Debi Rankin for the VFW 
Superstition Mountain 9399 located at 133 N. Saguaro St., Apache Junction, AZ.  
 
A Class B license is for licensees dedicated to raising funds for their sponsoring charitable 
organization. A Class B license is for those organizations whose gross receipts do not exceed 
$300,000 per year. 
 
Correspondence related to inspections of the premises for safety and code compliant matters have 
been received from the Planning & Zoning Division, Apache Junction Police Department, Building & 
Safety Division, and the Superstition Mountain Fire District. These entities find compliance with the 
inspection requirements.  
 
1. The City Council will hold a public hearing on the matter. The applicant was notified by mail of 
the meeting and requested to attend to address any questions the council may have.  
 
2. The City Council will then make a recommendation of approval or denial to the Arizona 
Department of Revenue regarding the application.  
 

 
 

 

 


